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■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel – Provençal Calm Chapter 1

Welcome to Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel — a refined escape nestled among the vineyards and sunlit
coastlines of southern France. Our unique philosophy, K■saTranquil™, blends French countryside
charm with modern hospitality rooted in wellness and responsible recreation.

K■saTranquil™ focuses on peaceful, meaningful leisure. Whether you're enjoying coastal walks,
tasting Provençal dishes made from local ingredients, or relaxing in our quiet gaming lounges,
every moment at Ustun K■sa is designed to refresh and inspire.

Guests are supported by multilingual staff, intuitive gaming guides, and wellness-focused spaces
that foster balance and clarity. At Ustun K■sa, comfort meets culture in every carefully crafted
experience.

■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel 17 Lavande Route, Marseille, France 13007 ☎■ +33 4 9111 7788 ■
info@ustunkisa.fr ■ www.ustunkisa.fr

■ Access to gaming services is strictly limited to guests aged 18 and older. K■saTranquil™ brings
together elegance, peace, and responsible enjoyment.



■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel – Provençal Calm Chapter 2

Welcome to Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel — a refined escape nestled among the vineyards and sunlit
coastlines of southern France. Our unique philosophy, K■saTranquil™, blends French countryside
charm with modern hospitality rooted in wellness and responsible recreation.

K■saTranquil™ focuses on peaceful, meaningful leisure. Whether you're enjoying coastal walks,
tasting Provençal dishes made from local ingredients, or relaxing in our quiet gaming lounges,
every moment at Ustun K■sa is designed to refresh and inspire.

Guests are supported by multilingual staff, intuitive gaming guides, and wellness-focused spaces
that foster balance and clarity. At Ustun K■sa, comfort meets culture in every carefully crafted
experience.

■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel 17 Lavande Route, Marseille, France 13007 ☎■ +33 4 9111 7788 ■
info@ustunkisa.fr ■ www.ustunkisa.fr

■ Access to gaming services is strictly limited to guests aged 18 and older. K■saTranquil™ brings
together elegance, peace, and responsible enjoyment.



■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel – Provençal Calm Chapter 3

Welcome to Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel — a refined escape nestled among the vineyards and sunlit
coastlines of southern France. Our unique philosophy, K■saTranquil™, blends French countryside
charm with modern hospitality rooted in wellness and responsible recreation.

K■saTranquil™ focuses on peaceful, meaningful leisure. Whether you're enjoying coastal walks,
tasting Provençal dishes made from local ingredients, or relaxing in our quiet gaming lounges,
every moment at Ustun K■sa is designed to refresh and inspire.

Guests are supported by multilingual staff, intuitive gaming guides, and wellness-focused spaces
that foster balance and clarity. At Ustun K■sa, comfort meets culture in every carefully crafted
experience.

■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel 17 Lavande Route, Marseille, France 13007 ☎■ +33 4 9111 7788 ■
info@ustunkisa.fr ■ www.ustunkisa.fr

■ Access to gaming services is strictly limited to guests aged 18 and older. K■saTranquil™ brings
together elegance, peace, and responsible enjoyment.



■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel – Provençal Calm Chapter 4

Welcome to Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel — a refined escape nestled among the vineyards and sunlit
coastlines of southern France. Our unique philosophy, K■saTranquil™, blends French countryside
charm with modern hospitality rooted in wellness and responsible recreation.

K■saTranquil™ focuses on peaceful, meaningful leisure. Whether you're enjoying coastal walks,
tasting Provençal dishes made from local ingredients, or relaxing in our quiet gaming lounges,
every moment at Ustun K■sa is designed to refresh and inspire.

Guests are supported by multilingual staff, intuitive gaming guides, and wellness-focused spaces
that foster balance and clarity. At Ustun K■sa, comfort meets culture in every carefully crafted
experience.

■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel 17 Lavande Route, Marseille, France 13007 ☎■ +33 4 9111 7788 ■
info@ustunkisa.fr ■ www.ustunkisa.fr

■ Access to gaming services is strictly limited to guests aged 18 and older. K■saTranquil™ brings
together elegance, peace, and responsible enjoyment.



■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel – Provençal Calm Chapter 5

Welcome to Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel — a refined escape nestled among the vineyards and sunlit
coastlines of southern France. Our unique philosophy, K■saTranquil™, blends French countryside
charm with modern hospitality rooted in wellness and responsible recreation.

K■saTranquil™ focuses on peaceful, meaningful leisure. Whether you're enjoying coastal walks,
tasting Provençal dishes made from local ingredients, or relaxing in our quiet gaming lounges,
every moment at Ustun K■sa is designed to refresh and inspire.

Guests are supported by multilingual staff, intuitive gaming guides, and wellness-focused spaces
that foster balance and clarity. At Ustun K■sa, comfort meets culture in every carefully crafted
experience.

■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel 17 Lavande Route, Marseille, France 13007 ☎■ +33 4 9111 7788 ■
info@ustunkisa.fr ■ www.ustunkisa.fr

■ Access to gaming services is strictly limited to guests aged 18 and older. K■saTranquil™ brings
together elegance, peace, and responsible enjoyment.



■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel – Provençal Calm Chapter 6

Welcome to Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel — a refined escape nestled among the vineyards and sunlit
coastlines of southern France. Our unique philosophy, K■saTranquil™, blends French countryside
charm with modern hospitality rooted in wellness and responsible recreation.

K■saTranquil™ focuses on peaceful, meaningful leisure. Whether you're enjoying coastal walks,
tasting Provençal dishes made from local ingredients, or relaxing in our quiet gaming lounges,
every moment at Ustun K■sa is designed to refresh and inspire.

Guests are supported by multilingual staff, intuitive gaming guides, and wellness-focused spaces
that foster balance and clarity. At Ustun K■sa, comfort meets culture in every carefully crafted
experience.

■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel 17 Lavande Route, Marseille, France 13007 ☎■ +33 4 9111 7788 ■
info@ustunkisa.fr ■ www.ustunkisa.fr

■ Access to gaming services is strictly limited to guests aged 18 and older. K■saTranquil™ brings
together elegance, peace, and responsible enjoyment.



■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel – Provençal Calm Chapter 7

Welcome to Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel — a refined escape nestled among the vineyards and sunlit
coastlines of southern France. Our unique philosophy, K■saTranquil™, blends French countryside
charm with modern hospitality rooted in wellness and responsible recreation.

K■saTranquil™ focuses on peaceful, meaningful leisure. Whether you're enjoying coastal walks,
tasting Provençal dishes made from local ingredients, or relaxing in our quiet gaming lounges,
every moment at Ustun K■sa is designed to refresh and inspire.

Guests are supported by multilingual staff, intuitive gaming guides, and wellness-focused spaces
that foster balance and clarity. At Ustun K■sa, comfort meets culture in every carefully crafted
experience.

■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel 17 Lavande Route, Marseille, France 13007 ☎■ +33 4 9111 7788 ■
info@ustunkisa.fr ■ www.ustunkisa.fr

■ Access to gaming services is strictly limited to guests aged 18 and older. K■saTranquil™ brings
together elegance, peace, and responsible enjoyment.



■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel – Provençal Calm Chapter 8

Welcome to Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel — a refined escape nestled among the vineyards and sunlit
coastlines of southern France. Our unique philosophy, K■saTranquil™, blends French countryside
charm with modern hospitality rooted in wellness and responsible recreation.

K■saTranquil™ focuses on peaceful, meaningful leisure. Whether you're enjoying coastal walks,
tasting Provençal dishes made from local ingredients, or relaxing in our quiet gaming lounges,
every moment at Ustun K■sa is designed to refresh and inspire.

Guests are supported by multilingual staff, intuitive gaming guides, and wellness-focused spaces
that foster balance and clarity. At Ustun K■sa, comfort meets culture in every carefully crafted
experience.

■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel 17 Lavande Route, Marseille, France 13007 ☎■ +33 4 9111 7788 ■
info@ustunkisa.fr ■ www.ustunkisa.fr

■ Access to gaming services is strictly limited to guests aged 18 and older. K■saTranquil™ brings
together elegance, peace, and responsible enjoyment.



■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel – Provençal Calm Chapter 9

Welcome to Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel — a refined escape nestled among the vineyards and sunlit
coastlines of southern France. Our unique philosophy, K■saTranquil™, blends French countryside
charm with modern hospitality rooted in wellness and responsible recreation.

K■saTranquil™ focuses on peaceful, meaningful leisure. Whether you're enjoying coastal walks,
tasting Provençal dishes made from local ingredients, or relaxing in our quiet gaming lounges,
every moment at Ustun K■sa is designed to refresh and inspire.

Guests are supported by multilingual staff, intuitive gaming guides, and wellness-focused spaces
that foster balance and clarity. At Ustun K■sa, comfort meets culture in every carefully crafted
experience.

■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel 17 Lavande Route, Marseille, France 13007 ☎■ +33 4 9111 7788 ■
info@ustunkisa.fr ■ www.ustunkisa.fr

■ Access to gaming services is strictly limited to guests aged 18 and older. K■saTranquil™ brings
together elegance, peace, and responsible enjoyment.



■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel – Provençal Calm Chapter 10

Welcome to Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel — a refined escape nestled among the vineyards and sunlit
coastlines of southern France. Our unique philosophy, K■saTranquil™, blends French countryside
charm with modern hospitality rooted in wellness and responsible recreation.

K■saTranquil™ focuses on peaceful, meaningful leisure. Whether you're enjoying coastal walks,
tasting Provençal dishes made from local ingredients, or relaxing in our quiet gaming lounges,
every moment at Ustun K■sa is designed to refresh and inspire.

Guests are supported by multilingual staff, intuitive gaming guides, and wellness-focused spaces
that foster balance and clarity. At Ustun K■sa, comfort meets culture in every carefully crafted
experience.

■ Ustun K■sa Resort Hotel 17 Lavande Route, Marseille, France 13007 ☎■ +33 4 9111 7788 ■
info@ustunkisa.fr ■ www.ustunkisa.fr

■ Access to gaming services is strictly limited to guests aged 18 and older. K■saTranquil™ brings
together elegance, peace, and responsible enjoyment.


